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LRA distances itself 
from fake job vacancies 

on social media

Maseru, Thursday 5th, 2019: The Lesotho Revenue Authority (LRA) 
wishes to distance itself from fake jobs vacancy declaration doing the 
rounds in the social media. This fake advert is on the Government 
letterhead which LRA does not use under any circumstances. 

Members of the public are advised to note that all vacant positions 
within the LRA are publicly announced/declared in local newspapers 
and the LRA website and such adverts always bear LRA symbols 
that include a logo and a tagline. There is a dedicated department 
at the LRA, Human Capital Management, that deals with issues of 
resourcing, which can be contacted at any given time for related 
matters. 

Furthermore, members of the public are to note that a political party 
membership is never a requirement for whatever position that is 
being advertised by the LRA. Members of the public are therefore 
urged not to fall for this fake advert that is arguably intended to soil 
the good name of the Authority.

For more information please contact LRA Public Relations & 
Communications office on 52215531/5433/5107 or 
t.mncina@lra.org.ls 


